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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I refer to the application for an amendment to the Thames Water Utilities (Thames
Tideway
Tunnel) Order 2014 made in accordance with section 153 and Schedule 6 of the
Planning Act 2008 and the Infrastructure Planning (Changes to, and Revocation
of, Development Consent Orders) Regulation 2011 (as
amended).                                                                   
The proposed amendments to the Development Consent Order are in response to
issues raised by City officers and will provide benefits to the City in terms of access to
the reinstated pipe subway. These changes are considered to be non- material for the
reasons set out in the applicant’s accompanying statement and therefore the City raises
no objections to those changes as set out in the proposed amendment order.
 
Yours sincerely,
 

Ted Rayment 
Assistant Director Development 
for Department of The Built Environment 
Tel. 07541 880215
www.cityoflondon.gov.uk/plans
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prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender
immediately and then delete this e-mail. Opinions, advice or facts included in this message
are given without any warranties or intention to enter into a contractual relationship with
the City of London unless specifically indicated otherwise by agreement, letter or facsimile
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